
Dear ALRC Committee, 

I am writing this letter on behalf of my sister Jennifer Wallace. 
 
Jennifer has been sober for over four years. She recently graduated with a business management degree 
and took a job that is perfect for her. She needs her license to continue to be the manager of the store as 
alcohol is sold there and I have no concerns with this. She continues to better herself every day and strives 
to make things the best they can be. 
 
Sincerely, 
Wendi Strutt 
608-728-1042 
 


